
 

Last day of term: Friday 18th December 2020 -school closes earlier on this last day of term: 

Pick up as follows : 1.15pm for Apple, Maple and Oak and 1.30pm for Cherry, Beech and Conkers  
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Heads Hello, 
 
We have got off to a festive start to December this week! We started with our donations for the reverse advent 
calendar. Thank you to all of our Lostwithiel parents and carers for your generous donations for local food banks. 
It will make a difference. The teachers have been busy decorating classrooms and Mrs Tiddy has hand knitted an 
advent calendar for each classroom! We will miss the usual activities and community events this year but we 
certainly won't be short on fun and festivities in school. We have planned a fun week of activities and crafts  
including an online panto and Christmas lunch for the last week of term.   
 
Please be reminded that normal absence and attendance procedures remain in 
place and attendance to school is a statutory requirement.  Unless your  
absence is Covid related, we still have high expectations of pupil attendance at  
Lostwithiel School. Please contact the School Office, via phone or dojo, if your 
child is unwell. If you need any support with attendance please do not hesitate 
to contact your class teacher or myself via email or through the school office.  
 

Natalie Simmonds 
Head teacher 

THIS WEEK’S STAR LEARNERS 

APPLE    Harley and Max for super hard work in Read, Write, Inc and being so kind   

CHERRY   Jonah and Roman for excellent work on mathletics 

OAK               Amelia for trying her hardest in all her learning, Imogen for passion in reading  

BEECH   Isabelle for making amazing progress with her joined handwriting and presentation,   

  Shanika for her positive attitude to learning and her cheery smile every day! 

MAPLE  George and Laura for great effort in English 

CONKERS   Miley for such confidence and positivity when working with fractions wthis week, Matilda for such 
  a great improvement in independent writing  

 

Well done everyone 

your donations in school raised  

£154.51 

For the POPPY APPEAL 

Thank you Duchy Nursery for donating a  

wonderful Christmas tree for our school hall 

again this year.  Mr Warnham is collecting it 

today and we will have some photos soon. 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 

We would usually have Tempest visit this term to take the  

individual and sibling photographs.  This has had to be postponed 

until the Spring term.   

We will let you know when that date has been confirmed. 
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 PANTO AT SCHOOL 
 
 

A big thank you to the Lostwithiel School  
Association (LSA) who are covering the cost for an online panto this year! 

More thanks to the LSA and to Kelly especially, 

for co-ordinating the orders for the Christmas 

cards this year.  There have been some  

wonderful designs! 

Isabel in Cherry Class has been busy making  

Christmas items for an online craft fundraiser for 

STAK, St Austell.  The total raised so far is £120 

and still counting! Very well done  
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The normal menu choice will be replaced on Tuesday 15 December with the 

Christmas lunch menu. 
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